VILLAGE OF HONEOYE FALLS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Local Law #3, 2022


PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that there has been presented to the Board of Trustees of the Village of Honeoye Falls a local law to allow the Village of Honeoye Falls to Amend Article 2 Section 14-5 Cemetery Rules and Regulations of the Village Code, respecting fees, charges and regulations.

Therefore, pursuant to statute, the Board of Trustees of the Village of Honeoye Falls will hold a Public Hearing to Amend Article II Section 14-5 to the Village Code, on October17, 2022 @ 7:30 in the Village Hall, 5 East St. Honeoye Falls NY at which time all persons interested will be heard. Copies of the proposed local law can be obtained and reviewed at the Village Office.
Dated:	September 23, 2022


					

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
VILLAGE OF HONEOYE FALLS
Gina Hurley -Clerk


 

